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Romania CARP organized a one-day Divine Principle workshop on November 30. We were so 
happy to receive young people who are interested about life and have a lot of curiosity about 
the Divine Principle. This time we were supported by three Japanese Cheon Il Guk missionaries.  

The Divine Principle lectures were “Principle of Creation, Section 1, 2, 3,” “The Human Fall, 
Section 1” and “Introduction to Restoration.” 



After each lecture we made pairs and discussed questions that were given by the lecturer. Each 
lecture had important messages, so the participants were asking questions during the 
discussion time. It was a meaningful time to discuss the Divine Principle with new guests 
because we could see the the power of truth through them. 

After the lectures we had a Japanese lunch which the missionaries had prepared. And then our 
CARP members organized a “Happy Day” time. This time we played a game to get to know each 
other better. We enjoyed learning about each other, and we could feel like real brothers and 
sisters. 

 

We will continue studying Divine Principle with our guests to support them in understanding 
Heavenly Parent’s Heart and in finding the way of true happiness that Heavenly Parent desires 
for all of us. If we understand the truth and practice it, we surely will find true happiness! 


